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Comments: I respectfully request that the Dept. of Interior, National Forest Service, and any and all Federal

&amp; State agencies related to the matter of public road closures in the Apache-Sitgreaves National Forest DO

NOT proceed with ANY action or plan to close such public roads, trails, or other means of byways. 

 

I am an avid sportsman and outdoor enthusiast. I regularly camp with my family in and near this area. I travel

these roads and trails and by closing them permanently we would deny future generations of American citizens

the right to experience the beauty of our landscape first hand. This area is rich with wildlife and heritage.

Preventing access would greatly inhibit the experiences and cultural learning of my progeny.

 

Thank you for choosing NOT to close these trails &amp; roads.


